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UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
WASHINGTON
December 20, 1934.

Dr. H. B. Stenzel,
Bureau of Economic Geology,

Austin, Texas.
Dear Doctor Stenzel:

I wish to thank you for the Leon County map which
was received yesterday.

I am very sorry that I am not going to be in the
field this spring or summer.

I,too,had and still have much difficulty with the
Cook Mountain-Yegua contact. It is very unfortunate that our
best check fauna for the upper Claiborne is so localized.

Sincerely yours,
~?iZR*.Q,A4x_:ffﬁ}u»4L4~va//.

Julia Gardner,
Geologist.
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